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(May) would greatly benefit access to these events, and an additional sailing into Campbeltown on 
the Wednesday at the beginning of the Malts Festival (May) would support access to this event.  
Additional sailings for specified events, suitably marketed, would benefit these events and the 
local economy and environment, without significant impact upon other service provision.

5. Consideration should be given to extending the season for sailings to Campbeltown to bring the 
timetable into line with other summer services.  It is noted that summer timetables for other 
services, including the Ardrossan to Brodick summer service which runs from 25th March to 23rd 
October, include the Easter and October holiday periods within the summer service.  An 
equivalent provision of service on the Campbeltown to Ardrossan route would greatly benefit the 
service the local and visitor populations, while also bringing this timetable into line with others 
across the service benefitting customer understanding.

Please send your completed form to future.planning@calmac.co.uk.  All forms should be submitted no 
later than 9am on Monday 25th July.

Feedback submitted after the closing date will not be considered.  
Please submit a separate form for each route on which you wish to provide feedback.

Thank you for taking the time to respond.  We will be in touch if we require any further information.
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